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As a lifelong Oregonian, I am strongly opposed to allowing any sort of nuclear 

facilities in Oregon. Time and resources should not be allocated to further research 

into nuclear energy.  It is not a solution for green energy, it's dangerous to the 

people, wildlife and natural spaces in our state.  


